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From: Kylie Pussell 
Sent: Thursday, 18 April 2024 3:07 PM
To: Birth Trauma
Cc: Danielle Hodgson
Subject: RE: Birth Trauma – Post-hearing responses – 11 March 2024
Attachments: Transcript - Select Committee on Birth Trauma - 11 March 2024 - HIGHLIGHTED 

WITH QUESTIONS ON NOTICE.PDF

Hello, 
 
Thank you for your email and the documents contained therein. 
 
I note the question taken on notice as below.  I have subsequently been informed by  Hospital NICU 
that support is offered to young parents via the social work team, detailed below and that this care or similar is 
offered in most NICU’s.   We are pleased to see this level of professional support through social work and also 
identify the gap for these parents with peer support.  Peer support can greatly compliment the care provided by 
social work or professional counsellors. 
 
Through the Women & Child Health Social work Team we have a few Models of care, one of which is the “Young 
Parents Coordinated Care”. 
We have a dedicated Social Worker to this role; Her name is . 

 meets the Young Parents in the Ante-natal Clinic & works closely with a Midwife & together they provide 
continuity of care if psychosocial vulnerabilities are identified. If a young parent were to have a baby in the NICU & 

 has previously met them she will continue to work with the parents during the NICU admission, linking to 
Community resources depending on need. If  has not previously met the parents, it would be myself who would 
follow up in NICU. 

         
Senior Social Worker, Women & Child Health  
Neo-natal Intensive Care Unit/Feto-maternal Unit/PILC 

  

 

 
 
If you require any further information please feel welcome to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 
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Kylie Pussell 
CEO & CoFounder 
Founding & Chair Committee GLANCE 
EFCNI Parent & Patient Advisory Board Member 
Mum to 3 surviving miracle babies 
Miracle Babies Foundation  
 
1300 622 243  
PO Box 95 Moorebank NSW 1875 
Unit 8, 30 Heathcote Road, Moorebank NSW 2170 
www.miraclebabies.org.au 

Follow us on        
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